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Thursday, 25 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Schedule of Mock Examinations 
The final mock examinations for Year 11 are scheduled to take place on the following dates: 
 
Greenacre Site:  19th February - 1st March 2024 
Walderslade Site: 26th February - 8th March 2024 
 
 A detailed timetable, including the subjects and specific timings, is attached to this email.  We encourage 
you to review this schedule with your child/ward to ensure they are fully prepared for each exam. 
 

The 100 Day Challenge 
Our dedicated staff have planned a huge offering of interventions and revision opportunities over the 100 
days leading up to the first GCSE exam.  These will be centralised and outlined in ‘The 100 Day Challenge’ 
and there will be some fabulous incentives and rewards for students who take part.  We hope that you will 
fully encourage your child/ward to attend and participate. I will be sending separate information on the 
challenge soon and students will hear more in an upcoming assembly.   
 

Parental Support and Advice 
As parents and carers, your support is essential during the mock exam period.  Encouraging a regular study 
routine, ensuring a balanced diet and providing a quiet space for revision can significantly impact your 
child's performance.  Remember we have supervised study space available to Year 11 students after school, 
in the Lower Wedgewood area, after school every day.  Parents of Greenacre Academy students received 
a letter regarding this from Mrs Bennett on Wednesday for students to sign up to use this space. 
Additionally, discussing the importance of these exams and offering reassurance can help alleviate any 
stress or anxiety they may be feeling. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Together, we can ensure that our students are 
prepared, confident and ready to excel in their mock and final exams. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Linzi Neave 
Assistant Headteacher 


